
Existing rear yard 
basement level. 

Proposed area of infill 
brickwork to existing wall 
to match consented infill 

for clearwater yard 
development. 

View past existing 
electricity substation to 
rear of 33 Inverness 
Street and Camden 
House, showing extent of 
existing sense of 
enclosure. 
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View towards Clearwater 
Yard showing proposed 
brick infill to boundary 
wall. 

22 Gloucester Crescent 
existing French windows 

and balcony to upper 
ground floor. 

Typical basement security 
grilles in Gloucester 
Crescent. 

Existing view from 33 
Inverness Street, first 

floor towards roof terrace 
at 37 Inverness Street. 
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Notes 

Existing view from 33 
Inverness Street, first 
floor towards electricity 
substation and flank wall 
of Clearwater Yard with 
Cavendish School in the 
background. 

41 Inverness Street 
existing front areaway: 

Cast iron escape stairs & 
security grille 

33 Inverness Street front 
areaway- Signs of 
removed original concrete 
slab infill. 
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Not~ 

Clockwise from top left: 

• Looking West from 
Inverness Street Market 

• Inverness Street 
• Buildings Opposite 
• From Gloucester Crescent 
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Existing glazing to 
areaway at listed building, 
27 Gloucester Crescent 
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